
Public Meeting: your views on the next Bishop of Salisbury 

Wednesday 12th May, 7.00-9.00pm 

As part of the process to identify the next Bishop of Salisbury, the Diocese will be hosting a 

public meeting on Zoom with the Appointments Secretaries for the Prime Minister and the 

Archbishops of Canterbury and York.  

The Appointments Secretaries are working on behalf of the Crown Nominations 

Commission, which is the national body that nominates the next Bishop to the Prime 

Minister, who in turn advises Her Majesty the Queen who makes the appointment. 

This public meeting is an important opportunity for people from across the communities of 

Wiltshire, Dorset and those parts of Devon and Hampshire which are within the Diocese, 

from within the Church of England and beyond, to share their views on what our next 

Bishop of Salisbury will need to bring to the role. 

To join the meeting, please click the link below to join the webinar: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83945004547 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83945004547

